
     

Pastor: Father Larry Morrison   fr.larry@ourladyoftahoe.org 
  

Office Manager: Susan Marschner susan@ourladyoftahoe.org  

 

Saturday: 5pm | Sunday: 8am & 11:30am  

Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday: 11:30am 

Confession: Wednesday at 11am or by appointment  

Baptisms and Marriages: Contact the parish during  

business hours,  M-F, 9am - 3pm  

or visit our website: www.ourladyoftahoe.org 

1 Elk Point Rd. |  PO Box 115 |  Zephyr Cove, NV 89448 

Phone: 775-588-2080  

 Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ourladyoftahoe  
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As disciples of Jesus Christ, and in the name 

of Mary, Our Lady of Tahoe Catholic commu-

nity welcomes and embraces all those who 

come to us. With guidance of the Holy Spirit, 

through worship, the sacraments, and loving 

service, we provide for one another’s spiritu-

al and material needs. In being so nourished, 

we reach out in faith to serve the larger  

community.  

Bible Study is starting Wednesday (April 20) from 
10am - 11:15 in the parish hall. Stop by and 
check us out if you are interested! 



Mass Intentions 
 
 

Saturday    16       

Sunday     17 8am  Intentions of OLT Parishioners  Pro Populo   

Sunday    17 11:30am Intention of the Priest    
Wednesday    20 11:30am  John Timothy Ahern   John and Judi  

Thursday    21 11:30am † Frank Stein    Bob St. Angelo  
Friday     22 11:30am     

 

Last weekend’s collection came to 
$2,622.00. We’ve received $17,290.00  
(35%) in pledges for CSA. Thank you 
so much for your faithful support!  

Spring is here! What an exciting time of the year as 
new life begins to bloom all around us while the 
days become longer, with the darkness of night be-
coming shorter. Isn't that what Jesus has done in 
our lives? When He came into our lives at Salvation, 
the darkness had to flee so that new life and light 
could enter! I know we have been in challenging 
economic times, yet I want to encourage each one 
of you to support our annual Catholic Services Ap -
peal which in turn will enable us to do many of the 
things God has called us to do. Will you prayerfully 
give serious consideration to an amount you can 
give at this time? Please trust and take the next 
step. There are pledge cards in the office or you 
can donate online at ht tps://giving.parishsoft.com/
ap p/giving/ourladyoftahoe (please select Catholic 
Services Appeal as your fund). We are at 35% of 
our $48,340.00 assessment. Thank you! 

During the month of April, we pray for the 
remainder of the Lenten season and the 
beginning of the Easter season. God de-
sires all those who have been impacted by 
abortion in any way to experience his eter-
nal love, compassion, and everlasting mer-
cy. Please find out more about us at 
www.renodiocese.org. Click on Our Works, 
scroll down, click on Project Rachel or con-
tact our confidential, nonjudgmental help 
line at 775-324-4325.  

Volunteers Needed! 
 

Come and enjoy the fun and camaraderie of vol-

unteering for the summer parking lot fundraiser. 

Meet new people, not only the volunteers, but 

also people visiting Lake Tahoe. Volunteers are 

needed only for the weekends starting from the 

Memorial weekend (May 28) through Labor Day 

weekend (September 4). No Sundays/Mondays 

except on holiday weekends. Just a 2-hour shift 

of your time is requested. See Cora or call her at 

661-917-7330. If you can’t volunteer, dona-

tions are always welcome. Thank you! 
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Plan a Gift that Works for You 
 

Charitable Bequest: Leave a portion of 

your estate such as cash or stock to Our Lady 
of Tahoe in your will.  
 

Appreciated Securities: Donating stock 

is a simple, smart way to give. Email us at  
susan@ourladyoftahoe.org for account  
transfer information. 
 

IRA QCD: If you are 70 1/2 or older, ask 

your professional advisor if giving directly 
from your IRA is a tax-wise way for you to 
give.  
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